
Joint Public Service Announcement                 
Date: 05.12.2020                                                                            Contact: RaeAnn VanGundy (630) 553.8064                                             

  The Kendall County Health Department (KCHD) is saddened to report 4 deaths, two males in their 50-60s and    

two females in their 60-80s, all of which had health complexity.  We wish peace and comfort for their families. 

 As of today, we have 467 cases of coronavirus (COVID19), 241 in-recovery and 20 deaths. 

  
   Kendall County Health Department COVID-19 Data Dashboard 

    Kendall County Health Department COVID19 Information Page 

 

 Mask Makers  
Making A Difference 

 
Together, the Kendall County Board and the Health Department would like to acknowledge mask 
makers. This generous activity of  making fabric masks for local community members is a wonderful 
way of paying it forward during this world pandemic. All masks are: 

 Made from donated supplies 

 Requests are filled in priority order 

 Masks are provided at no cost 

 

Mask makers create these fabric face coverings to fulfill steady community requests. Currently, 
needed supplies include: 

 seamless t-shirts 

 cotton fabric  

 cotton or cotton-blend sheets 

 

If you would like to provide fabric from your home, you can 
contact Yorkville Area Mask Makers on Facebook, or other 
mask makers with similar needs.  

 
             We must stay safe and healthy, together we will get through this challenging time.  
 

http://www.kendallhealth.org/
http://www.kendallhealth.org/community-health/novel-coronavirus-2019-ncov

